
 
 
 
 
24 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families 
 
 
Further to our previous communication I wanted to update you on the COVID-19 
outbreak in our Riverview and Rosebank wings. 
 
We are pleased to advise that Outbreak testing in these wings has been completed 
and we have not identified any further positive cases.  Residents who tested positive 
are currently isolating in their rooms.   
 
Our testing regime and close clinical monitoring of all residents continues.  
 
As mentioned previously, residents, including those in Riverview and Rosebank, can 
continue to attend excursions and receive visitors. We encourage visits to occur 
outdoors as much as possible for all residents of the Facility.  
 
All visitors will be advised of the PPE required on arrival.  
 
 
Thank you  
 
 

 
 
Kelli Potts 
EXECUTIVE MANAGER 
OPERATIONS & FINANCE 


